
DRAFT Script 

 

Welcome to our school,  

 

We are glad you are with us and we wanted to give you a quick update about our trash and 
recycling program. 

 

As you can see, we do not have trash or recycling bins in the hallway. 

 

In your classroom, you should find your trash bin and recycling bin; make sure they are next to 
each other and are clearly labeled.  

 

In our cafeteria, you see, we have our trash and recycling buckets next to each other.  

 

Our recycling accepts cardboard, paper, aluminum foil, aluminum cans, and emptied plastic 
bottles.  

 

If you have questions or suggestions for improvement, please contact our vice principal.  

 

Thank you.  


